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Budget cut threatens future of adult education courses at [insert college name]
Members of the University and College Union (UCU) at [insert college name] have condemned the government’s decision to cut funding for non-apprenticeship adult education by around 24% in 2015/16.

The cuts, announced last week by the Skills Funding Agency, will see college budgets slashed by an average of 17%. However, because of protections on apprenticeship funding, the budget for other types of learning, including adult education, will be cut by up to a quarter (24%).

These cuts will place many adult education courses at risk. Many of these are designed to provide flexible learning opportunities for young people to gain vital qualifications or help older people retrain or update their skills. 

[Insert name], chair of the UCU branch at [insert college name], said: ‘These latest cuts are a devastating blow to colleges and will change the face of further education in this area. Funding for adult skills has already fallen 35% since 2009, and this latest reduction could be the final nail in the coffin for some courses.

‘Not everyone needs or wants to study an apprenticeship, but colleges are being forced to prioritise apprenticeships over other kinds of learning. This will shut the door on many learners who use adult education as a springboard for improving their skills. We urge anyone who cares about [insert college name] to contact their MP and ask for their support in fighting these cuts.’
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